by the fatlure of a Teactor op by an accidenta) Teleage of

s eatabli-hed a regulatory Progran which 48sureg Careful ang

owledgeable concideration of thage Ratters, , PTogranm valek
Provideg ROt only for comprehensive continuing reviay by a

erament agency with exXpertiga in the teci;nolo;y, but also for
a hearing Procesg wherejn the Views of the interested Publie
can pe Coneiderey in Raking safety decicions.
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ROSERT TAFT, JR. \; o
s
OHIC u\.qf

Alnited Diafes Denafe

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20%10

February €6, 1973

Director
Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Director:

I am enclosing a communication from the
constituent, Ms. Kathy Kearns anéd I would
appreciate any information you may provide on

this matter.

Thank you very much for your assistance.

Sincerely,
p -1
7 / r.
1/\'/ " ,/ -9/4&_
Robert Taft, Jr.~ e

G~



January 28, 1973

Senator Taft
U.S. Senate
washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Taft:

Recently, I have heon readings about the
bu@ldinz qf.a nuclear :og;;_;lgn;_;g Port
clinton, Shis. 1n one articie that 1 r2zd,
iT stated that if an secciien® occurcd at the
eite it could possiblly destrecy a square area
of one hundred miles. mrie is a2 frichtening
tnourht, 1 would 1ike %o know what% federa.l
reculations are tmposed on the puilding and
operations cf a nuclear rowor plant,

+ would appreciate any informrtion that
you cnuld provida me with. Also if you know
of any person thatl 1 could write for more
information about thie subject. Thank you
yery much for jyour time.

Sincerely,
/s '/
/ “' P
i [ L-f%,;'///’." XL
S 7 '
Kathy ‘earns
24,8 Tunzar-iarshman
Rowlinz Creen S22 University

Bowling Cresn, Chio L3403



